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Britannia Community Primary School     

 18th March - Spring Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Alfie 

Year 1          -   Lola 

Year 2          -   Maxwell 

Year 3          -   Elsie 

Year 4          -   Ismael & Millie 

Year 5          -   Harrison 

Year 6          -   Isobel 

Parents’ Conferencing 

Parents’ Conferencing will take place on Monday 28th March between 1.30 p.m. and 7.00 p.m.  This will take place 

virtually using the School Cloud system.  Further information can be found on the letter sent home with your child. 

The link for booking a slot will go live on Saturday 19th March at 6.00 p.m. and will close on Saturday 26th March at 

6.00 p.m.  This is a valuable opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with the teacher.   

 

PTFA Movie Night 

Our PTFA will be holding a Movie Night on Thursday 24th March 2022.  Tickets are £2.00 which will include popcorn 

and a drink and are available from the School Office. 

BRITANNIA BUZZ 

Pupils who attend our Newspaper Club on Thursdays have all been working very hard and their copy of ‘Britannia 

Buzz’ will be available to purchase from next week, £1.00 each.  If you would like to reserve a copy, please contact the 

school office. 
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Clubs Next Week 

Monday – Mad Science 3.25-4.25pm 

Tuesday - Year 5 and 6 Lego club 

Wednesday – Young Voices Club, Football Club 

Thursday –  Lunchtime Choir, Newspaper Club 

Friday – Parent and Child Yoga sessions  

 

 

 

 

 

Our wonderful World Book Day display of wooden spoon book characters.        

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 4 who were who are our attendance winners again this week!  

     Reception - 94.8% 

     Year 1  - 93% 

     Year 2  - 96% 

     Year 3  - 96.8% 

     Year 4  - 98.8% 

     Year 5  - 98.7% 

     Year 6  - 93.7% 

 (LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

Dates for The Diary 

21st-23rd March  - Year 2 Bikeability 

24th     - PTFA Cinema Night 

28th March                                 -            Online Parents’ Conferencing 1.30 – 7.00 p.m. 

30th March   - Year 6 Brass Concert 7.00 – 8.00 p.m. 

1st April   -  Finish for Easter holidays 

1st April    -           Gold Book Assembly for February and March 

19th April    -  Return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


